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June 30, 2022 
 

Industrial Device Business Division, 
Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

 
【Important Notice】  

End of Production of Compact Geared Motor 

 
To our Valued customer,  
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 
It is with regret to announce the End of Life of the Compact Geared Motor. 
It has become difficult for us to continue the production due to discontinuation of core  
Components. Also, we are facing difficulties to comply with the environmental  
regulations of each country. 

 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
Thank you very much for your understanding of the situation.  

 
■Affected products︓Compact Geared Motor （Standard model / Custom models） 

（Motor / Gear Head and Option） 
（Ex）  Motor   ︓M81X25G4L  

Gearhead︓MX8G25B 

■Reason ：- Discontinuation of core components  

- Difficulties to comply with regulations on reduction of environmentally hazardous 
substances in each country. 

■Last order and end of production 

Last order    ︓The last day of June 2023 

Final delivery  ︓The last day of December 2023 

 

■Others 

Optional products will be discontinued as well as the main products. 

 

■After service 

Final date︓Last date of December 2030. 

Only survey and analysis will be supported until the end of the service date as before. 

END 


